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Hello, 
 
Thank you again for your participation in the survey about the revolving funds consolidation effort. We want to assure you that your voice has been heard and we want to act in response to the survey.  
 
As a result, we decide to hold the following three open hour sessions on central payment solutions offered for research subject payments currently and in the future. 
 
The prospective dates are:  
 
Card Payment – January 22, 2021 11:00 AM  to 12:00PM PST 
Zelle Payment – January 29, 2021 11:00 AM  to 12:00PM PST 
Central Check Processing – TBD 
 
Throughout the sessions, we will be sharing how each payment method are currently utilized, possible future use, and time for Q&A.  
 
These sessions are highly recommended. If you are unable to attend, there will be recordings published on the Revolving Funds website. We look forward to seeing you at the meetings.   
 
We will be sending meeting invites soon. Please take a moment to accept or decline.  
 
For any additional questions, please email revfund@uw.edu. 
 
Thank you and have a wonderful and safe holiday season! 
 
 
Revolving Funds and Banking & Accounting Operations 
 


4333 Brooklyn Ave NE, Seattle, WA 98195  Campus Box 359441
Tel: 206-543-7242  Fax 206-685-1761  finance.uw.edu
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